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Comments: I object to the appraisal of the Clean Sweep land swap property in Government Camp, Oregon. The

property is worth much more. The value of the land should be determined by a licensed Oregon appraiser who

works regularly valuing Pacific Northwest Resort property for acquisition purposes.

 

I oppose any additional development by Mount Hood Meadows on the north side of Mount Hood.

 

I believe that it is important to preserve wildlife habitat and access to forest lands to the public. Wildlife and plant

life are detrimentally effected be resort development (food, water, reproduction). Resort development reduces

public use and access. It is important that access is not limited to those who can "afford it". As an example

compare the socioeconomic status of those folks at Meadows to those at Bennett Pass, Barlow and other snow

parks.

 

In addition, wildfires on the Northside show how sensitive the forest and wildlife are to climate change. We need

to allow the forest to regenerate and live with our limited water and natural nutrients. Please help save the forest

for our children and future generations.


